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Mail in voting allows Oregonians to easily vote each election. Oregon does not have 

a problem with illegal voters, so this measure is NOT necessary. Mail in voting allows 

those people who cannot easily get to a polling place to vote. Do not hurt Oregonians 

by supporting this needless bill. 


